
Acushnet  to  hold  pre-
Thanksgiving  rapid  testing
clinic for COVID-19
With the support of the Board of Selectmen, we will be holding
a RAPID TESTING CLINIC on Wednesday, November 25th from 1pm –
7pm at the parking lot between the schools.

This  test  will  tell  you  in  15  minutes  if  you  are  COVID
positive. If you are, stay away from family and friends on
Thanksgiving  Day!  We  need  to  work  to  make  sure  that
Thanksgiving in Acushnet isn’t a “super-spreader event.”

Due to the limited number of test kits available, and due to
the  expected  high  level  of  interest,  this  clinic  is  for
Acushnet residents only.

This video provides details:
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